
September 15, 2020

Dear Parent or Guardian,

On September 3rd, we announced that the USDA would allow schools to serve 
breakfast and lunch to all students free of charge until December 31st or until 
program funds were exhausted, whichever happens first. 

We have now received guidance that we are to credit back, to every students’ 
lunch/breakfast account, all regular serving line charges dating back to the first day 
of school, August 19th, 2020.  We are in the process of doing just that.  We also 
understand that students' lunch/breakfast accounts were continuing to show charges 
even after September 3rd but that is being corrected as well.  Items available on the 
a-la-carte line remain voluntary pay as you go items and are not free of charge.   

If you have any questions regarding the EPS Child Nutrition Program you may 
email the following:

For account and payment information: Contact Mrs. Cindy Glover at 
cglover@elginps.net 

For meal serving and operations:   Contact Mrs. Donna Bailey at 
dbailey@elginps.net

Sincerely,

Nathaniel Meraz

Superintendent


